
From: R Clark
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Subject: Permit #5264-W
Date: Saturday, March 18, 2017 11:54:35 PM

Dear Officials;

We Arkansas citizens were shocked when the news came to us  that our  ADEQ director had signed a permit
allowing a large out of state corperation  to build a big hog farm in the sacred 

Buffalo River Watershed.  Her job committment  was protecting the environment of Arkansas. She violated her
duty to the people of this state. 
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